
 
“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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Sale & Davys C of E Controlled Primary School, Twyford Road, Barrow Upon Trent, Derby DE73 7HA 
Telephone: 01332 702072 Email: info@saledavys.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

30th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re:  Newsletter 
 

Each week the school is slowly returning to a more normal way of life. On Monday all the children had their 
lunch in the dining hall. This was the first time that the Reception children had seen the hall and Griffon 
classroom. All the children sat in their bubbles and were socially distanced from other bubbles. The children 
were extremely excited and they enjoyed seeing each other, often sending little hand waves across the room. 
Using the hall once again for dinners has such positive impact on the whole school. Children are able to 
socialise, feel a part of the school community and they now have more time to be physically active after they 
have eaten. 
 
School Trips 
We are thrilled to have been able to book a residential trip for Year 5 and Year 6 in the summer term. Griffon 
Class will be staying for 3 days at Kingswood in Staffordshire.  We are currently investigating trips for all 
classes and we will keep you updated. 
 
Academy Consultation 
Thank you to all the parents who participated in the consultation process. Please see our website home page 
for the response from DDAT. 
 
PE Kits 
Please could you ensure that your child wears the correct PE kit so that our children look smart every day. 
Children should wear navy shorts and a navy tee-shirt or a navy tracksuit. School sweatshirts should be worn 
if your child does not have a navy tracksuit top. 
 
Forest School 
Year 6 children will be participating in forest school activities on Fridays. Please ensure that your child brings 
wellies and spare jogging bottoms in a bag on this day. Thank you. 
 
Cyclo Cross 
On Friday 7th May Cycle Derby will be visiting the school to provide cycling workshops for years 4, 5 and 6. 
Children should come to school in their PE kits on this day. Bikes and helmets will be provided by Cycle 
Derby. 
 
Collective Worship 
Each week we try to hold an outdoor socially distanced collective worship, weather permitting. If your child 
has any awards or certificates that they have achieved outside school please let me know as we like to share 
achievements with the whole school. 
 
Inset days 
The remaining inset days for 2020/21 are set for Friday 25th June and Thursday 22nd July.  Inset days for 
2021/21 planned so far are Thursday 2nd, Friday 3rd September and 23rd December 
 
I hope you all have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 4th May. 
 
Kind regards   

 
  


